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Dear Parents Carers, 
 

Our school is full of wonderful, kind, caring, funny, friendly and respectful children and this term they really 

have made us proud in every aspect. This morning we all joined together to sing ‘The 12 Days of Christmas’ and 

it was spectacular!   The whole school were together including Foxes and Badgers as we danced, sang and just 

enjoyed spending time together as KingEdwinners.   

 

Since returning in September the children have worked incredibly hard in all aspects of school life. They 

deserve a magical Christmas and I hope they all enjoy spending time with their families. They are not the only 

ones who deserve a lovely Christmas break - I would like to thank you for your ongoing support of the school. As 

ever, you have all shown such a commitment to the school and supported the children with their learning. We 

are so grateful for the support you give and for allowing us to work with your wonderful children.  

 

The Autumn Term is always magical, but this year it truly has been magnificent, from visits with Santa, Nativity 

plays, ‘The Greatest Show’, Services at St Mary’s Church to Christmas dinner and class parties.  I can 

guarantee our children have had the best time and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 

 

This morning we asked the children to pause and step back for a few moments to think about those less 

fortunate than ourselves.  We discussed the fact that whilst we are lucky to be together at KEPS… not all 

children around the world will be having such a good Christmas this year.  As always, the children are extremely 

reflective and they show great empathy for others.  

 

This Christmas, wherever you are or whoever you are 

with, please remember that we are contactable through 

our help and support email. We very much hope that you 

all have a great Christmas time and there wont be a need 

to get in touch but you know where we are if you need us.  

 

On behalf of all our KEPS staff, I would like to wish all of 

our KingEdwinner families a very Merry Christmas! We 

look forward to seeing you all in 2023.  

 

Merry Christmas KingEdwinners, 

 
 

Mr Callaghan-Wetton, Headteacher 
 

Helpandsupport@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
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